
To whom it may concern.  I am deeply troubled by your consideration of SB554.  This bill would infringe on our second amendment 
rights.  It is not  legal abiding citizens which cause illegal acts with firearms.  It is criminals who ;have total disregard for  life.  They 
would never apply for a CCL  They would never register a gun because they know that their actions could be traced.  Law abiding 
citizens only have a CCL to protect or defend themselves.  I urge you to consider that the actions of SB554 could cause a person to 
lose their life because they could not defend themselves.  I am 79 years old and there is no way other that a concealed gun to 
protect my self  I also understand that you never pull a gun or threaten any one unless it is a matter of life and death.  Again please 
trash this bill.  


